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NOTICE OF CEASE ACCOUNT MAINTENANCE FEE FOR 

CORPORATE EUR ACCOUNT 

 
Date：2022/7/29 

Dear Customer, 

 

Thank you for banking with HSBC Bank (Taiwan) Limited. In order to maintain high quality 

banking services, we would like to take this opportunity to inform our Commercial Banking and 

Global Banking customers that with effect from 01 August 2022, we will cease to charge the 

EUR account maintenance fee. 

 

 

For more information or any questions about this Notice, please feel free to contact your 

relationship manager.  

 

Sincerely, 

HSBC Bank (Taiwan) Limited 


